South Tabor Neighborhood Association Minutes
March 21, 2024

All City Church
2700 SE 67th Avenue
7:00 PM-8:30 PM

Present: Juan Cummings (Chair), John Carr (Land Use), Taran Nadler (Communications),
Cathay Kudlick (Secretary); Zach Walker, Lisa Norment, Taylor Clark, Benjamin Rosen, Mary
Davis, Huy Duong, K-someting, Ute Munger, Mary Ulmschneider, Cathe Foster, Daniel DeMelo,
Steve Reinemer, Matchu Williams (SE Uplift Liaison); Note: 4-5 others attended but did not sign
the roll sheet.

Reports
Land Use Committee Update
e Committee did not meet in March since the main topics (PBOT projects) were
better suited to the general meeting. John referred board to updates posted on

website: hitp://southtabor.org/news/no-land-use-committee-meeting-240319/

Newsletter Project Update
e Cathy & Taran are moving forward with creating templates, profile questions and
other pieces with the aim of publishing our first neighborhood newsletter
e Attendees reported that a paper version called The South Tabor Crow had
circulated—we hope to collect older issues

Business:
Approval of meeting minutes for February: moved to April meeting due to making more time for
this month’s guests.

No new items were introduced or voted on.

Guest Speakers

PBOT representative Scott Cohen reported on discussions to deal with the “dead space”
created by the paved-over former streetcar turnaround at SE 59th and Woodward. He outlined
three plans under consideration, which can be viewed here: [insert link]. The aim is to curb
“exhibition driving” (“donuting”) and improve walking and biking safety near Safe Routes to
School (Franklin High School and Atkinson Elementary). The city is seeking feedback from
neighbors, especially those directly impacted by living at the intersection. You can find the
slideshow presentation, more project details, and contact info for questions or feedback here

(http://southtabor.org/news/no-land-use-committee-meeting-240319/).
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PBOT representative Nicole Peirce discussed improvements underway and planned for the full
length of 82nd Avenue. You can find the slideshow presentation, more project details, and
contact info for questions or feedback here
(http://southtabor.org/news/no-land-use-committee-meeting-240319/). The public comment
period ends 03-31-2024.

District 3 Candidate Daniel DeMelo discussed what he hopes to bring for our new city council
district if he wins in the May 2024 election.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.

Our next meeting will be April 18, 7:00-8:30 PM at All-City Church.
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